Congressman Ro Khanna

221 Cannon H.O.B.

Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Khanna,

Thank you for your efforts for drafting and releasing a bi-cameral Congressional letter calling for the immediate and unconditional release of numerous prisoners of conscience in Egypt. You have also demonstrated leadership in the past drawing attention to the dysmal human rights record of the Saudi Arabian government, in particular in the context of the war in Yemen.

Unfortunately, as you are certainly aware, the human rights situation in Saudi Arabia has not improved. Many human rights defenders are serving lengthy prison sentences, including most of the co-founders of the Saudi Association for Civil and Political Rights (ACPRA). One of them, Dr. Abdullah al-Hamid, died in prison this April, due to denial of adequate health care by the authorities. Another ACPRA co-founder, Dr. Mohammad al-Qahtani, is a legal scholar and human rights defender who has been imprisoned since 2013. I am very worried that Dr. al-Qahtani may also suffer the consequences of the dire conditions and lack of health care in Saudi prisons.

Thus I respectfully ask you to sponsor a similar letter asking for the release of prisoners of conscience in Saudi Arabia. Thank you for your continual support of human rights around the world.

Sincerely,

